DECISION

Request to Reopen

Event: 2020 Gill Sail Brisbane Regatta Race Number: 3 Hearing Date: 2020-11-28

PARTIES AND WITNESSES

Request No.: 03: Finn - AUS85 - Another Thing - David Turton

Protest Committee

VALIDITY

Objection to Jury: No

Within Time Limit: Within Time Limit

Incident Identified: Yes

Proper Hail: Hail not required

Red Flag Displayed: Not required

Decision: Request Valid

PROCEDURAL MATTERS

FACTS FOUND

- 1. Protest 1 and 2 hearing schedule was posted on the Official Notice Board as required by SI 14.3.
- 2. Protestees' to the hearing were on the club premises at the time of the hearing and they did not attended the hearing.
- 3. Evidence presented to support reopening was available at the time of the original hearing.

Diagram: Diagram not endorsed

CONCLUSIONS AND RULES THAT APPLY

1. There are no grounds to reopen the hearing RRS 66.

DECISION

1. Request to reopen denied.

PROTEST COMMITTEE

Chaired By: Mark Gallagher (AUS) Committee Members: Greg Kemp (AUS), Mark Dingley (AUS), Michael O'Neill (AUS)

Date & Time: 2020-11-29 09:53 AEST

Printed: 2020-11-29 09:57